
Deer Management Advisory Committee Minutes 
April 5, 2018 

 
 
1. Call to Order 

Meeting called to order at 7:00. 
 

2. Attendance  
Present:  Curt Graham, Leon Harris, Bill Nobles, Bobby Rich, Rob Vincent, Eric Geleta.  
Absent:  Don Rica, Carolyn Gaziano. 

 
3. Previous Minutes  

- February minutes approved (March meeting was cancelled due to weather). 
 

4. Bills / Correspondence 
- no new bills 
 

5. Season To Date (March) 
Bernards Protective: 

Total   171 
 Township  102 
 County   48 
 Private   21   (includes 15 from English Farm) 
 Extended Season:  21 
 

Whitetail Solution: 
  Total  70 
  Township 64 
  Private   6 
  Extended Season:  10 
 
Total: 241        
2016-2017 = 264 
2015-2016 = 191              

 
6. New Business / Member Comments  

- Leon asked Bobby to create a “lifetime to date” count for next meeting (starting in 2003). 
- Leon discussed the symposium with Division of Fish and Wildlife – about 40-50 people attended.  
Only 4 towns in NJ have been approved for an extended season.  They also discussed button deer with 
Jodi – she suggested writing a letter for their consideration, Eric will draft a letter for next meeting. 
- Eric mentioned that 13 deer are ready to go to the VA 
- approved 2 more loads of corn before the end of June 
- Curt mentioned that Greg Skinner is taking Dave Dendler’s place at the County. 
 

7. Public Comments 
- none. 
 

8. Next Meeting 
- Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 7:00 PM.     

 
9.        Adjournment – 7:45 
       Judy O’Connell / DMAC Secretary 


